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Tuesday 29 March 2022

Check-in Assessment 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 4 and 6 students will participate in a reading and numeracy Check-in assessment this week.

The assessments are scheduled for:

Year 6: Wednesday 30th March
Year 4: Thursday 31st March

The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of Education online reading and numeracy assessment

available to support schools to assess and monitor student learning. The assessments supplement existing

school practices to identify how students are performing and to help teachers tailor their teaching more

specifically to student needs. During the test students with learning and support needs will receive the

same level of support  that they would normally receive in the classroom.

Headphones:

Students are asked to bring headphones or earbuds that plug into a computer to enable them to hear

audio during the assessment. The type of computer connection needed is a headphone jack (not a USB or

wifi connection). If students are unable to bring headphones or earbuds, we have a small amount to loan.

Yours Sincerely

David Macfarlane Monica Marchiello
Assistant Principal Principal


